
Cornerstone Christian School Drop-Off & Pick-Up 

Fall 2024 
 
CCS K-8 STUDENTS - The Canopy Doors 
 
Car Line - If dropping-off in the morning or picking-up in the afternoon and you want to use the car line, 
please enter off of Hunter Road and follow the flow of the  arrows indicated on the map below.   
Please note: 
   * In the morning, please do not stop in front of the door, but pull forward as far as possible. 
   * Please do not pull around or ahead of other cars, but stay in line until the car ahead of you pulls away.   
Park & Walk - If you plan on parking and walking your student in, please enter off of Hilton Road through 
the far east entrance, following the flow of the orange arrows indicated, park in the designated area (marked 
“B”), only crossing where the orange arrow indicates.   
Pick-up - Students will be waiting inside the gym with their teachers until you arrive.   
   * If you park and walk in to pick up your student, please enter the gym and wait behind the yellow line.  
Please have your family name card (available at the Back to School Open House) to display so the teacher can 
see it.  For safety purposes, children cannot enter the parking lot unless they are under your supervision. 
 

 
CCS PRESCHOOL STUDENTS - The Flagpole Doors 
 

Car Line - enter off of Hunter Road and follow the flow of the blue arrows.   
Park & Walk - If you plan on parking and walking your student in, park in the designated area (marked “A”) 
on the map and walk your child to the new preschool door (marked    ), past the new preschool playground 
(marked    ), following the flow of the  arrows, only crossing where the  arrow indicates.   
 
NOTE FOR ALL: 
* If going through the car line, your student will be called outside when your car is in the pick-up line.  Please 
have your family name card (available at the Back to School Open House) placed in the passenger-side front 
window to help speed up the process. 
* All entrance doors are locked at 8:30a, and will remain that way until 3:25p. 
* Arrival after 8:30a, parents will need to walk their student to the office to sign them in. 
* Should you have business in the school during the day, please enter off Hunter Road, park in the “A” lot, 
enter through the flagpole doors, and press the buzzer to be let in. 
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